
 
1-15 Diamond Gateway Chamber of Commerce 

November 18.2004 

Dear Mr. Merson: 

On behalf of the I-15 Diamond Gateway Chamber of Commerce, thank you for taking 
the time to be a presenter at our Business Success Network Luncheon today. You were 
an unqualified hit! 

Our members thoroughly enjoyed the information you presented as well as your 
presentation style. You got the group involved and excited about ways to improve their 
own productivity.   When I returned to my office I immediately removed the 
blotter/calendar in the middle of my desk. Next step is to move the computer and 
keyboard! 

We wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors and won't hesitate to recommend 
you as a speaker should the opportunity arise. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ken M. Werve 
CEO    

 


